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SUNDAY
10/05/25 or 04/26/26

MONDAY
10/06/25 or 04/27/26

TUESDAY
10/07/25 or 04/28/26

WEDNESDAY
10/08/25 or 04/29/26

THURSDAY
10/09/25 or 04/30/26

FRIDAY
10/10/25 or 05/01/26

3:00 – 5:00 PM 
Registration 
Keller Convention 
Center

5:00 – 6:00 PM 
Orientation 

Everyone needs to attend 
this important session 
that sets the stage for 
the week and provides 
an opportunity to get 
acquainted with the rest 
of the class.

Don’t miss it!

6:00 – 8:00 PM
First Session: 
Service Excellence in  
Public Works
IPSI Advisory Committee 
with Lewis Bender, Ph.D.,  
Professor Emeritus 
SIU, Edwardsville  
IPSI Facilitator and  
Instructor
(2 hours of instruction)

 Dinner provided
This session is mandatory.

7:00 – 7:45 AM 
Full Breakfast  
Convention Center

8:00 AM – Noon
Organizational 
Culture and 
Service Excellence 
in Public Works 
•	 Obstacles 
•	 Best Practices

IPSI Advisory Committee 
with Lewis Bender, Ph.D.,  
Professor Emeritus 
SIU, Edwardsville  
IPSI Facilitator and  
Instructor
(3.75 hours of instruction)

Noon – 1:00 PM 
Lunch

1:00 – 4:30 PM 
Legal Update
Drugs and alcohol, FOIA, 
social media,  
email precautions.
Kelly Coyle,  
Clark Baird Smith, LLP
(3.25 hours of instruction)

5:00 – 8:30 PM
Communication 
Skills - NLP
Underscores how people 
listen.
Lewis Bender, Ph.D.,  
Professor Emeritus 
SIU, Edwardsville  
IPSI Facilitator and  
Instructor
(3.25 hours of instruction)

7:00 – 7:45 AM 
Full Breakfast  
Convention Center

8:00 AM – Noon  
Keys to Employee
Development
Make sure you are Placing 
people in the right place, 
creating goals that drive 
your people to succeed, 
delegating effectively, and 
teaching new skills. 
Doug Cartland, DCI 

Noon – 1:00 PM 
Lunch

1:00 – 4:30 PM 
How to Build
Dynamic Team
Cohesiveness 
Techniques for building 
rapport and cooperation 
and eliminating toxic 
political culture.
Candid, honest discussions 
that turn problem 
situations into positive 
ones.
Doug Cartland, DCI 
(7.25 hours of instruction)

5:30 – 8:30 PM 
Networking Event
Great food and fellowship!

Dinner Provided

7:00 – 7:45 AM 
Full Breakfast
Convention Center

8:00 AM – Noon
Accountability in 
the Workplace
This session covers 
factors contributing to 
a lack of accountability 
and addresses the 
impacts of lack of or low 
accountability on the 
team.
Lewis Bender, Ph.D.,  
Professor Emeritus 
SIU, Edwardsville  
IPSI Facilitator and  
Instructor
(3.75 hours of instruction)

free afternoon
This free afternoon makes 
up for a very long day on 

Monday.  
Participants are strongly 
encouraged to use this 

time to network and 
relax in preparation for 

the rest of the week.

Organized activities 
include golf, trap 

shooting, and local 
tourism attractions. 

You are on your own for 
lunch and dinner.

7:00 – 7:45 AM 
Full Breakfast  
Convention Center

8:00 AM – 1:30 PM
Professionalism 
in Public Works*
•	 Dressing for Success
•	 Dining in Style

Instructors TBA
Includes working lunch.
(3.75 hours of instruction)

1:30 – 4:30 PM
“Just Throw 
Strikes” 
Service Excellence
Steve Ludwig,  
Ludwig Speaks
(3.25 hours of instruction)

5:00 – 6:00 PM 
Social Hour

6:00 – 7:00 PM 
Banquet 

7:00 – 8:00 PM 
Awards for the 
Class of Fall 2025 
and the 
Class of Spring 2026

7:00 – 7:45 AM 
Full Breakfast  
Convention Center

8:00 AM – Noon
Conducting 
Performance 
Appraisals 
Techniques and 
procedures for success!

Eureka to Action 
Plan
Putting the lessons 
learned this week into an 
action plan!
Lewis Bender, Ph.D.,  
Professor Emeritus 
SIU, Edwardsville  
IPSI Facilitator and  
Instructor
(3.75 hours of instruction
Course #9802)

Certificates will 
be provided to all 
participants after the last 
session on Friday. This 
includes the  
third year class.  
No exceptions.
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